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November 17, 2022 
 
To: Pastors, Elders and Sabbath School Officers 
 
 
The Sabbath School and Personal Ministries Department of East Jamaica Conference of 
Seventh-day Adventists is using this medium to remind you of its upcoming Sabbath 
School Training for all officers in the Sabbath School Department across the Conference, 
commencing, December 4 – 6, 2022. 
 
 
 
Kindly take note of the initiatives listed below:  
  
 
1. All students must be registered using the online registration form that has been 
provided. 
2. A file will be created for everyone who registers  
3. To ensure we reach the greatest possible number of persons; training will be done 
online using the Zoom Platform  
4. All will be expected to join the live link and participate in each class. 
5. If for any legitimate reason someone is unable to join the live link for any class, the 
recordings of that class will be made available to such person. 
5. All students are expected to sit a written test at the end of the training. 
6. Students who successfully passed the test will be certified. 
7. The syllabus will be made available by the end of the coming week. 
  
Remember, the work will not be done until the Lord declares "well done." 
Your brother and fellow laborer in the cause of God. 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony Baugh 
Director 
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Dept. 

74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD ▪ P.O. BOX 181 

KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I. 

Tel:(876) 924-1061-5 | Fax: (876) 924-0263 

E-mail:ccunninghams@ejcsda.com.   

Website: www.ejcsda.com/ 


